
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 1:07:39 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:25 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Krystyna Szafran

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is insane! I am appalled that Hydro One is asking for a rate increase.
It's beyond belief what is going on now with Ontario's energy rates & they're asking for yet another
increase!!.....deny, deny, deny....someone please put a stop to this madness!

-- Attachment --
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